
  acquaintance 2398 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  acquaintance 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his {acquaintance}, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  alone 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were {alone}, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  apart 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, {apart},
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  aside 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
{aside}, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
 your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  business 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
your) own ({business}), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  due 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, {due}, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
 your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  her 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, ({her}, our, thine,
 your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  his 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, {his} (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
 your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  his 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X {his} acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql
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  home 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), {home}, (her, our, thine,
 your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  ignorant 2399 # idiotes {id-ee-o'-tace}; from 2398; a private
person, i.e. (by implication) an ignoramus (compare "idiot"): --
{ignorant}, rude, unlearned.[ql

  our 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, {our}, thine,
 your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  own 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
({own}).[ql

  own 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
your) {own} (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  own 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his ({own}, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
 your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  private 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
your) own (business), {private}(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  proper 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
your) own (business), private(-ly), {proper}, severally, their
(own).[ql

  proper 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, {proper}, several), home, (her, our, thine,
 your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  rude 2399 # idiotes {id-ee-o'-tace}; from 2398; a private
person, i.e. (by implication) an ignoramus (compare "idiot"): --
ignorant, {rude}, unlearned.[ql

  several 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
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pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, {several}), home, (her, our, thine,
 your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  severally 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, {severally}, their
(own).[ql

  their 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, {their}
(own).[ql

  they 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when {they} were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  thine 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, {thine},
 your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  unlearned 2399 # idiotes {id-ee-o'-tace}; from 2398; a private
person, i.e. (by implication) an ignoramus (compare "idiot"): --
ignorant, rude, {unlearned}.[ql

  were 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they {were} alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  when 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, {when} they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
your) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql

  your 2398 # idios {id'-ee-os}; of uncertain affinity;
pertaining to self, i.e. one's own; by implication, private or
separate: -- X his acquaintance, when they were alone, apart,
aside, due, his (own, proper, several), home, (her, our, thine,
{your}) own (business), private(-ly), proper, severally, their
(own).[ql
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